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AgrEvo A company of Hoechst and Schering, Berlin

SYNTHRIN AQUEOUS PRESSURIZED SPRAY INSECTICIDE

COMMERCIAL

A HIGHLY ACTIVE SYNTHETIC PYRETHROID FOR THE CONTROL OF THE
FOLLOWING HOUSEHOLD FLYING AND CRAWLING INSECTS:  HOUSE FLIES,
MOSQUITOES, (GNATS), WASPS, COCKROACHES, ANTS, EARWIGS, SPIDERS
AND SOWBUGS.

GUARANTEE:
RESMETHRIN                    .568%

REGISTRATION NO. 16956 
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION     EXPLOSIVE

NET CONTENTS   454 grams

AgrEvo Environmental Health
95 Chestnut Ridge Road

Montvale, New Jersey 07645 USA
(201) 307-9700

SYNTHRIN is a registered trademark of AgrEvo Environmental
Health, Inc.

FIRST AID

IF INHALED: Remove affected person to fresh air.  Apply
artificial respiration if indicated.

IF IN EYES: Flush with plenty of water. Get medical attention if
irritation persists.

IF ON SKIN: Wash affected areas with soap and water.  Get medical
attention if irritation persists.

IF ACCIDENTALLY SWALLOWED: obtain medical attention at once.



CAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes. 
Do not inhale spray mist.  Avoid contamination of feed and
foodstuffs.  Cover or remove fish bowls; remove other pets.  Wash
hands after spraying and before meals.  Cover or remove food and
cooking utensils.  

Contents under pressure.  Do not use or store near open flame. 
Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or other
sources of heat.  Do not puncture or incinerate container. 
Exposure to temperatures above 50'C may cause bursting.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

Shake well before each use.  

Remove protective cap.  Aim spray opening away from person.  Push
button to spray.  

For house flies, mosquitoes:  Close all doors and windows.  Point
nozzle upwards, direct the spray mist to all parts of the room
especially the windows and other light sources that attract these
insects.  Fill the room with mist, then leave the treated area. 
Keep the room closed for 15-30 minutes.  Ventilate the room when
treatment is complete.

For Wasps:  Application should be made late evenings when insects
are at rest.  Spray liberally into hiding and breeding places,
contacting as many insects as possible.  Repeat as necessary.

For crawling insects, Cockroaches, Earwigs, Sowbugs, Spiders:
Spray thoroughly into hiding places such as cracks, crevices,
moist areas, openings around pipes and sinks, under
refrigerators, baseboards and storage areas.  Spray directly on
insects when possible.  Repeat as necessary.

For Ants:  Spray trails, nests and points of entry.  Spray on
ants where possible.  Repeat as necessary.

DISPOSAL

When container is empty, press valve to release all remaining
pressure.  Wrap and dispose of empty container in household
garbage.



NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

SELLER’S GUARANTEE:

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto.  The buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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